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Introduction

This issue of Core Brief details two news releases from the Scottish Government on cancer patients.

Scottish Government news releases on cancer patients care
The 2015/16 Scottish Cancer Patient Experience Survey results have been published today.

Overall perceptions of care were very positive — when asked to provide an overall rating of their care on
a scale from O (very poor) to 10 (very good), 94 per cent of patients rated their care as ‘7’ or higher.

The results will help inform a range of actions being taken forward under the Scottish Government’s
cancer strategy.

Two press releases have been issued. One from Scotland’s Chief Statistician and one from First
Minister Nicola Sturgeon reacting to the findings.

Click on the links below to read the full press release:

e Scottish Cancer Patient Experience Survey 2015/16
e Cancer patients satisfied with care
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http://news.scotland.gov.uk/News/Scottish-Cancer-Patient-Experience-Survey-2015-16-2538.aspx�
http://news.scotland.gov.uk/News/Cancer-patients-satisfied-with-care-2537.aspx�
http://www.staffnet.ggc.scot.nhs.uk/Pages/Online%20Directory.aspx�

